
This Month in 4-H
It seems hard to believe that it is already November.  The time just

keeps flying and I am not sure that it will slow down anytime soon!  We
will be starting 4-H Fridays again this month, with some modifications. 
We will only be meeting once a month.  All of our meals will be focused

around the Wyoming Food, Fun, 4-H curriculum.  Information is
contained in this newsletter if you are interested in participating.  We
will be working in some of our project areas, completing projects that
can be used as your project for the year.   Livestock Ed. Op. dates will

be coming shortly, focusing mostly on quality assurance and how it
can have an impact on our animal projects.  The new 4-H year is in full

swing and you will need to enroll/re-enroll in Zsuite.  There are
instructions contained in this edition, if you have any questions or

trouble, please do not hesitate to contact the Extension Office.  Our
Mustard Seed Dinner will be held on November 9, 5-7 p.m.  This is a
great opportunity to swing in and feed the family or take dinner to a

neighbor.  I hope you all see your schedules slowing down soon!  Take
some time to enjoy your friends and family and give Thanks for all of

those around you.   

~Kellie
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